## Princeton News

P. O. Box 172 ● Murrayville, GA ● princetonhoa@bellsouth.net



# www.princetonsubdivision.com

### 2011 OFFICERS

hank you so much for those who came to the Annual Meeting on November 18, 2010. The 2011 budget and slate of officers were approved by a majority of the 60 homeowners who voted, thus meeting our 55% quorum. Princeton has 127 lots, 11 undeveloped and 116 with homes.

The 2011 elected officers are as follows:

President, Cathy Hooper Vice Pres., Marianne Leidy Treasurer, Jim Carmichael Secretary, Wanda Land

Please see a copy of the approved 2011 budget inside the October Newsletter located on the website. •

#### **COMMUNICATION**

n a world where everyone is so busy, electronic communication is both vital and awesome. Most of our homeowners have e-mail, and that is the most cost efficient way to communicate with each other.

Why does the PHOA need my email address? The PHOA would like to have all homeowners' email for several reasons. It is a great money saver for the Association. Meeting notices, volunteer work day information, and project ideas can be emailed for quick notification. But even more important – alerts can be sent.

If you have not been getting e-mail messages from PHOA, please send us your e-mail address or call Cathy Hooper at 770-532-8540!

If you would like to pay your 2011 dues now, it will save the PHOA additional postage. Official invoices will be sent by March 1, 2011, and the official due date is May 1 to avoid late charges, etc. Please complete the form below and send with your check.

### PRINCETON HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION 2011 DUES—\$100

Name	Phone
Princeton Street Address	
Mailing Address (if different)	
E-mail address	

If a lien was filed for nonpayment of 2007, 2008, 2009 or 2010 dues, please contact us at princetonhoa@bellsouth.net for the exact amount. Your March 1 invoice will include these amounts if we do not hear from you before then.